
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 4/10/2024 1:16:21 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

04/10/2024

MS Amy Stitt
37 Wallumatta RD
Newport NSW 2106

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I disagree with the development to include an alcohol shop. The local area already has at
least 3. Being a parent to teens I door want cheaper alcohol options available in Avalon.
The current shops at Careel Bay are suitable and community spirited.




